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Our Utilities team recently responded to a sewer/grease interceptor backup
reported by the Sunny Side Café. After calling in our on-call plumber, we
discovered the café’s grease interceptors were packed and clogged with grease,
causing its lateral line—and the alley manhole behind Domino’s—to clog to the
brink of overflowing.

An extra crew arrived with a jetting truck and cleared the grease from the
interceptor all the way to the manhole, restoring normal flow before the manhole
could overflow. This showcases our staff’s diligence and prompt response in
protecting public health within our city streets. Regular grease interceptor
cleaning is essential for every food establishment: it keeps sewer lines clear,
prevents costly backups, and protects our coastal environment. Thank you to all
our local restaurants for staying on top of grease management and helping keep
the city’s wastewater system running smoothly. 
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